







	51.01.0000.004.10.002.12-						18 October 2014


Sub:	Nomination for a SASASKWA award.



Dear Sasakawa team,

This is to nominate the Asian Disaster Preparedness Center, Thailand for the prestigious Sasakawa Award considering their invaluable and dedicated services extended to the Region over the years. The institute is working in Bangladesh for last 18 years and has contributed significantly in the field of Disaster Risk Reduction initiatives in Bangladesh. So far ADPC has been working closely with the Department of Disaster Management, related ministries and departments, line agencies, Universities, INGOs, and NGOs etc. in Bangladesh and has supported in Disaster Risk Reduction initiatives. 

	Over the years ADPC has made significant contributions in reducing the disaster risk in Bangladesh and in the region. Under this circumstances, I like to recommend Asian Disaster Preparedness Center, Thailand for this highly prestigious award for your kind consideration.
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	Department of Disaster Management
	
The Sasakawa Team                                                                                       
UNISDR
9-11 Rue de Varembe
CH1202 Geneva,  Switzerland.

